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Activity: UCAS Discovery Event 

Venue/Destination: University of Bedfordshire 

Year group(s) trip open to: Year 12 

Date of trip: Monday 17th June 2024 

Cost Per Student: £11.60 

Name of Trip Co-ordinator: Miss P Hunt  

 
 
Dear parent/carer, 
 
RE: Y12 Trip to UCAS Fair 
 
As part of our preparation of students for their next steps Post-18, we are organising a visit to the 
UCAS exhibition held at the University of Bedfordshire: 
This essential event is a unique opportunity to help students as they make decisions about their 
future. From higher education to apprenticeships to relatable brands, the UCAS exhibitions offer 
all the information, advice and guidance they need, in a successful proven format, at exactly the 
right time in their student journey.  
 
We strongly encourage all students to attend, regardless of which pathway they think they will be 
taking next, or how certain/uncertain they are about their future. Any students who choose not to 
attend this trip will be expected to attend supervised independent study in school.  
 
We will travel to and from the event by coach. We will be leaving Guilsborough at 9am and are 
due to arrive back in Guilsborough at approximately 2.30pm.  
 

In order to run this trip, it is necessary to request a subsidised contribution of £11.60 to cover the 

cost of the transport. All payments are non-refundable unless a replacement student is found.  

In the event of totally unacceptable behaviour prior to the trip your child may not be allowed to 
take part and a refund will not be given. 
 
Families experiencing financial hardship may be eligible for subsidy from the 16-19 Bursary. If 
you would like to explore this option, please contact Miss Fairlie in confidence via 
sixthformadmin@guilsborough.northants.sch.uk. 
 
Please complete this consent form: https://forms.office.com/e/jP8AVMHCri before 3pm on Friday 
10th May to request a place for your child on the trip and to confirm you agree to the terms of 
attendance. When we confirm that your child has a place, you will be asked to pay the subsidised 
coach fee via ParentPay. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me via hunt@guilsborough.northants.sch.uk  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Miss P Hunt 
Director of Careers 
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